




















































































  

 

   
   
 
 
 
 
 
To: Ropewalk, Inc.    Date: March 30, 2023 
t/a Ropewalk “A Federal Hill Tavern & Seafood Co” 
1209 Charles Street South 21230 

                Licensee may be represented by 
            Counsel before board 
 

You are hereby notified to appear before the Board of Liquor License Commissioners for Baltimore City at 10:30 o’clock AM on the 
13th day of April 2023, at City Hall, 100 North Holliday Street, Room 215, Baltimore, MD 21202, to show cause why your 
Alcoholic Beverages License and other permits issued by this Board to you under the provisions of the Alcoholic Beverages Article, 
as amended, should not be suspended or revoked as required by this Board by Section 4-604 of said Article, following your 
conviction and/or violation of said law, to wit: 

 
Location of Incident: t/a Ropewalk “A Federal Hill Tavern & Seafood Co”, 1209 Charles Street South 21230 (“the 
establishment”). 
 
Violation of Rule 3.12 – General Welfare – February 24, 2023 – On February 24, 2023, Board of Liquor License 
Commissioners (BLLC) Inspector Kenyatta Washington responded to Ropewalk Tavern in response to 311 complaint 
#23-00140234 for loud music/door open. Inspector Washington arrived at approximately 10:24pm and stood on the 
side of the establishment in Ropewalk alleyway and could hear music and bass well above an acceptable level. 
Inspector Washington made contact with management, Linda McFaul, the licensee, and she was made aware of the 
complaint. The music was lowered and a violation was issued to the establishment. 
. 
 

If you fail to appear at the above location at the date and time as instructed by the agency, the Board will proceed with the 
hearing and will take such action regarding the suspension or revocation of your license and permits as warranted by 
evidence. If you have any questions concerning the specific rules or code cited, please refer to Rules and Regulations for the 
Board of Liquor License Commissioners for Baltimore City or the Alcoholic Beverages Article of the Annotated Code of 
Maryland for reference purposes. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter please contact Deputy 
Executive Secretary, Nicholas T.R. Blendy, at 410-396-4377. 

 BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF LIQUOR LICENSE 
COMMISSIONERS FOR BALTIMORE CITY  

 

Albert Matricciani, Jr., Chairman  
BOARD OF LIQUOR LICENSE 
COMMISSIONERS 

         FOR BALTIMORE CITY 
  

State of Maryland 

Board of Liquor License Commissioners 
for Baltimore City 

1 N. Charles Street, Suite 1500 
Baltimore, Maryland, 21201-3724 

Phone: (410) 396-4377 

NOTICE 
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